
Robinwood Neighborhood Association 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 @ 7pm 
 

Dear Association Member, 
 
On behalf of the Robinwood Neighborhood Association Officers, I would like to 

cordially invite you to the Tuesday, July 11, 2017 monthly meeting at the 
Robinwood Station, 3706 Cedaroak Drive, West Linn, Oregon 97068. 
 

In addition to normal Association business, we are very pleased to welcome City 
of West Linn Project Manager, John Morgan.  
 

Mr. Morgan will discuss and is seeking opinions on West Linn’s Waterfront 
Project.  
 

We strongly encourage you to take advantage of this public meeting with your 
attendance, interest, and participation. Association members are encouraged 
and will be afforded ample opportunity to ask questions, share concerns, 

observations and ideas with our guest in helping create a great plan for this key 
part of West Linn’s future… 
 

We are aware your time is a very valuable resource. It is our intention to provide 
a forum which contributes to a city which truly represents its citizens, embraces a 
careful vision for moving forward, and one in which we encourage all to 

participate in, grow and enjoy. 
 
We do hope you will attend, and again, please bring a neighbor and expose them 

to grass-roots public engagement in your local government.  
 

  
                         In the interim, please thoroughly enjoy the July 4th holiday!!!!    

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 /s/ Jim 

President 
 

 
 

Robinwood Neighborhood Association Board Members 
 

James T. O’Toole, President       Kazi Ahmed, Vice-President 

Christine Steel, Treasurer            Jenne Henderson, Secretary 



Char Marier, Member-At-Large, 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 


